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2010 survey in Great Britain

Harris Interactive 2010 survey

In occasion of Pope Benedict's visit in Great Britain for the beatification of Cardinal Newman, in 2010, Paix Liturgique commissioned a survey on the Motu Proprio’s
reception among British Catholics.

Click here to download the pdf file displaying the results of our June 2010 poll in Great Britain that showed that 2 out of 3 regular practitioners would
attend at least monthly the extraordinary form of the Roman Rite if it happened to be celebrated in THEIR parish.



